
Minutes of the Lode Tennis Club Committee held on Tuesday 18 September 2012
at 27 Station Road at 9.30pm

Present: Jeff Kempster Arthur Tomlinson Ann Tomlinson
Sally Jaggard Will Jaggard John Lince
Maureen Brown Denise Bardan Lesley Pulvertaft

1. Apologies received from Carole Faulkner.

2. The minutes of the Committee Meeting held on 29 May 2012 were accepted as a true
record.

3. Arthur had applied more roundup to the court surround. Jeff Kempster said he would cut
down the weeds after the round up treatment was complete. John Lince will arrange to apply
moss killer in late Autumn - say November.

4. The Open Day had once again gone off very successfully.

5. Future social events were discussed.  John Lince offered to organise a music quiz in late January
or early February as a fund raiser for the tennis club.  He would firm up proposals and report at the
next meeting.  In principle it was agreed that a social function would be arranged for February or
March next year, and this will be discussed at the next meeting.

6. The next meeting was set for Wednesday 5 December 2012 at Arthur and Ann’s house - 5 Mill
Road at 7.30pm.

7. There being no other business the meeting closed at approximately 10pm with thanks to the
members for their attendance.
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